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Have Your Say on ADHD & Autism Services
We want to hear from you!
If you, your child, or someone you care for has experience of ADHD or autism services in Shropshire, Telford and Wrekin, now is your chance to help shape the future.
We’re asking children, young people, adults, parents, and carers to share their views – whether you’ve used services in the past, are using them now, or may need them in the future.
Your feedback will help us:
· Understand what’s working well
· Spot where improvements are needed
· Make sure services are more responsive and supportive for everyone
This is your opportunity to have a real impact and make services better for people of all ages in our community.
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/STWAUTISMADHD/
Thank you for taking the time to share your experiences – every voice counts.

